COMING SOON

Produce
Pick Up

The Produce Pick Up is a community-driven project offering
fresh, locally grown fruits and vegetables at affordable
prices while reducing food waste, supporting local
growers, and helping the local food bank. Operating from a
charming Willys pickup truck at the Cache Creek Visitor
Information Centre, this non-profit initiative will run as a
pilot project from May to September 2025.

(<

Pick Up from the Kiosk: Visit our Willys pickup truck to
select from a variety of fresh, seasonal produce.

Order a Produce Box: Enjoy a bi-weekly box filled with a
mix of seasonal fruits and vegetables. Boxes must be pre-
ordered and picked up on selected days.

Our selection includes produce that might not make it to /
traditional markets—whether it's misshapen, oversized,
undersized, or surplus—but it's still fresh, delicious, and
nutritious. Availability is seasonal and depends on what

local suppliers have on hand, so inventory is limited.

Complete details and ordering information will be available
on visitcachecreek.ca/producepickup
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